Submission No. 220

Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016 Received 28 September 2016

From:

To: Abortion Bill

Subject: Abortion bill

Date: Wednesday, 28 September 2016 2:58:18 PM

To Qld Health Department

We have just seen the last bill put forward by Pyne and can't believe that this would even be considered in a
modern society. This a totally evil and irresponsible bill and should be thrown out immediately and no longer

waste our time and money!!!
Kind Regards,

Michael and Carolyn Gaschk
Sent from my iPad





